
From: Jana Spraberry
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: PPC Operating Company; Rustler Bluff Lost Tank
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 2:10:46 PM
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Rustler Bluff #1 Complete Report.pdf

Hello, Heather!
 
I have attached an electronic copy of the report.  Thanks again for your help!
 
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 8:27 AM
To: Jana Spraberry
Subject: RE: PPC Operating Company; Rustler Bluff Lost Tank
 
Jana,
 
Thanks for the hard copy of your closure document.  Your request for closure is approved. 
 Can you please send me an electronic copy of the whole report? 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
Thanks,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Jana Spraberry [mailto:JSpraberry@plantationpetro.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 12:00 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: PPC Operating Company; Rustler Bluff Lost Tank
 
Hello, Heather!
 
I have attached a C-141 Final Report for the Rustler Bluff #1 lost tanks.  These are the tanks
 which were swept away in the flood last year.  Could you review this and let me know if I have
 missed anything.  I have also attached the lab reports.  I will overnight the originals.
 
Jana
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Jana Spraberry
Office Administrator
PPC Operating Company LLC
(325) 267-6046 (Main Office)
(325) 267-6050 (Direct)
(325) 370-3948 (Cell)
(325) 480-4954 (Fax)
jspraberry@plantationpetro.com
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